Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 05 July 2022 concerning the Growth Fund Cycle Routes report. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council ensures all communications setting out the changes to the cycle route plans have clear messaging and explain the rationale behind the changes.
	Yes
	We will where appropriate reference in communications how this links to wider strategic context working with Oxfordshire County Council.

	1. That the Council ensures that Vision Zero is highlighted in its public communications, where appropriate, to ensure awareness.
	Yes
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